HUMBOLDT BAY HARBOR, RECREATION AND CONSERVATION DISTRICT NOTICE OF SPECIAL MEETING

NOTICE IS HEREBY GIVEN that the Humboldt Bay Harbor, Recreation and Conservation District will
conduct a public meeting on Tuesday, February 28, 2017 from 6:00 — 8:00PM at the Wharfinger Building,
1 Marina Way Eureka, CA., to consider certifying the Final Environmental Impact Report (FEIR) for the
Coast Seafoods Company, Humboldt Bay Shellfish Aquaculture Permit Renewal and Expansion Project.
The Commission will also consider approval of the project’s associated Harbor District permit and a
Revised Mitigation Monitoring and Reporting Program. The FEIR documents may be viewed at the
Harbor District Website (humboldtbay.org), Harbor District Offices- 601 Startare Drive, Eureka, CA
95501, and at the Humboldt County Library — Main Branch, 1313 3rd Street, Eureka, CA 95501.
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